
Portfolio Trade Alert - October 26, 2023

Trade Alert - Equity & ETF Models

We are beginning to reduce risk and rebalance portfolios heading into year-end. While we still
expect a rally at some point over the next two months, once we get into 2024, we will likely see the
impact of higher rates on economic activity. Therefore, we are reducing weightings in Energy and
Defense to start and, over the next two months, will continue to rebalance as needed to align risk
with expected outcomes next year.

In the equity model, we are reducing both Exxon Mobil (XOM) and Raytheon (RTX) from 3% to 2%
and 3% to 1.5%, respectively. We reduced the iShares Energy ETF (XLE) from 3% to 2% in the
ETF model.

Equity Model

Reduce Exxon Mobil (XOM) from 3% to 2% of the portfolio.
Reduce Raytheon Technologies (RTX) from 3% to 1.5% of the portfolio.

ETF Model

Reduce the iShares Energy ETF from 3% to 2% of the portfolio.

Want These Alerts Via TEXT?

To receive trade information via text, click on your user name in the upper right corner of the
website. Then click My Account and the title SMS Notification Preferences.

NOTE: You must add your country code in front of your number. The U.S. code is 1.

Please let us know if you have any problems.


